
 
 

Serving the Yukon since 1901 

100 – 1100 Front Street, Whitehorse, YT  Y1A 3T4 ● tel: 867-633-7000 or 1-800-661-0513 ● fax: 867-668-6692 

March 14, 2025 

Yukon Utilities Board 
PO Box 31728 
Whitehorse, YK  Y1A 6L3 

Attention: Lesley McCullough 
  Chair 

Re: ATCO Electric Yukon’s (AEY) 
Temporary Rate Adjustment Rider (Rider R1) Application Update 

In accordance with Board Order 2025-04 dated March 10, 2025, the Board requested 

ATCO Electric Yukon (AEY) to provide updates to its Temporary Rate Adjustment Rider 

(Rider R1) by March 14, 2025. These updates are to reflect implementation dates 

effective May 1, 2025 and June 1, 2025. 

Enclosed is AEY’s updated Application, including updated Schedules and Tables 

requesting to use Rider R1, Temporary Rate Adjustment Rider, for Industrial Rider R 

deferral collection. 

In that same Board Order, the Board directed AEY to notify the public of the Application 

by March 14, 2025. Due to the quick turnaround, AEY would like to notify the Board that 

communication has gone out to the papers, website, radio, and bulletin boards.  

Should you have any questions on the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at Tony.Martino@atco.com or 780-420-5493. 

Yours truly,  

 
Tony Martino, CPA, CMA 
Senior Manager, Regulatory 
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